
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Tena koutou nga matua nga whaea me nga whanau katoa 
 
Welcome back to Term 3.  We hope you have all had a wonderful break with your Whanau and friends.  We look 
forward to another busy term.  
 
Two major events this term are. 
SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY - WEEK 4 FRIDAY 17TH AUGUST 
SENIOR SNOW TRIP - WEEK 9 MONDAY 17TH - FRIDAY 21ST SEPTEMBER 
 
Our school Cross country is a major fundraiser for our Kura.  Along with other stalls we are planning to have a cake 
stall and also a hangi.  Any donation of cakes or hangi items would be so much appreciated.  Our student council will 
be organising the hangi for the first time, so I will leave this group of great leaders to put out a panui with further 
details. 
 
I will be sending out a separate notice with further details with regards to the Snow Trip.  
 
During the holidays staff have been collating literacy and numeracy data.  We are very pleased to report the 
following students who have made exceptional Progress.  
 

Subject Student Movement 

Spelling Kani 1 year 

 Naphi 1 year 

 Laurie 1 year 

 Arana 1 year 

Reading Payton 1 year 

 Julius 1 year 

 Te Ranui 1 year 

 Moana 1 year 

 Charlamaine 1 year 

 Mapihi 1 year 

 Kani 1 year 

 Chevvy 1 year 

 Aaliyah 1 year 
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 Indie 1 year 

 Waiariki 1 year 

 Danny 4 years 

 Keisha  1 reading level 

 Dave 1 reading level 

 Poppy 1 reading level 

 Amaia 1 reading level 

 Peter 2 reading levels 

 Nikris 2 reading levels 

 Arana 3 reading levels 

Writing Kani 1 sub level 

 Carmel 1 sub level 

 Mapihi 1 sub level 

 Naphi 1 sub level 

 Moana 1 sub level 

 Maihi 1 sub level 

 Braidon 1 sub level 

 Kymani 1 sub level 

 Chevvy 2 sub levels 

 Payton 2 sub levels 

 Samara 2 sub levels 

 Charlamaine 3 sub levels 

 
 
 
If you were unable to attend the parent / teacher student led conference last term then please phone the school and 
make a day and time that would suit.  During week 2 I will be phoning those who have not had an appointment to 
arrange for an interview or a home visit.  This is a very important part of your child’s education and we aim to get 
100% of parents and caregivers at these meetings.  
 
 

 Room 1 and 2 News 
We are all very happy to be back at school. The children in in Room 1 & 2 are learning about different celebrations                       

that are celebrated around the world. 

This term Room 1 children will be  writing about a variety of experiences and activities they will take part in. 

This morning we are talking and writing about balloons that Whaea Jo hung around the room to welcome us back to                     

school.  
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Room 3 News 
Welcome to term 3. We are halfway through the year so our year 8 students will be beginning their College 
countdown. This term our inquiry focus is cultural practices and resources/events. In mathematics we will continue 
to work on Measurement, Geometry and Number. 
 
Tech dates for this term are Thursday Weeks 2,3,5,6,7. 

 
Sporting Events This Term 
Irene Gubb will be coming in this term to run a Netball is School Programme date TBC. 

James Coleman will be coming in on the 4th and 11th Sept to run Football in schools programme. 

 

Hokianga LTL 9’s, mixed year 4-6,  ​9th August, Rawene. 

Ohaeawai Cross Country ​22nd August. 

Year 7 & 8 Soccer Day ​29th August, Rawene. 

Junior Tabloid Sports day year 0 - 3, ​5th Sept, Rawene 

Ki - o - Rahi ​7th Sept​, student lead. 

 

Cultural Festival Update 
Te Ahurea Kapahaka o te Tonga o Hokianga 

Date. Friday 9th of November 2018 

Week 4, Term 

Location. Te Kura o Waima 

20 minute time slot 

 

Kia ora whānau. Nau mai, hoki mai.  

Tauira will be in full swing this Term going over items for this years Kapa Haka. Going to try and add a little twist in                         

our bracket so watch this space. Feel free to come along and tautoko. 

 

Jenny Colebrook 
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HANGI HELPERS 

Kia ora from Student Council.  
 
We need help YOUR help with our Cross Country hangi.  
When: ​17th August 
Where:​ Waima Kura 
We are fundraising to go on our Snow Trip in Week 9. The fundraising will assist us with transportation and 
accommodation.  
Could you please let us know if you are able to help us. 
 

Donation Name Quantity I will be able to donate 

Pork pieces   

Chicken pieces   

Kumara   

Potato   

Pumpkin   

Watercress   

Cabbage   

Carrots   

Onions   

Butter   

Tomato sauce   

Sausages   

Tinfoil   

FIREWOOD   

Cakes / biscuits   

Hamper Raffle donation   

Money to purchase items   

Task   

ASSIST WITH PACKING THE HANGI   

ASSIST WITH PUTTING DOWN AND LIFTING THE 
HANGI 
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